[image: image1.jpg]



Dear Parents
You will be aware that we have launched the ‘Classdojo’ app to help us keep in contact with you and the children during this difficult time.
Please note, this is a very new experience for us and it will take a little time to ‘get it right’ so please bear with us.

A few points to note:

· The messaging service is intended for 9am-3pm  and response will be dependent on supervision demands and preparation of lessons.  However, we will do our very best to respond within the day the message is received.

· ‘Classdojo’ is initially meant as a messaging service and we will still post work on our school website www.stjosephsps-caledon.com – Pupil Area- Home Learning. 

· Parents posts are private

· Children are able to see other children’s portfolios 

Please be assured we are working very hard to ensure the children receive HIGH QUALITY activities based on plans we have for each year group and on the needs of the children. 

Please stay at home and stay safe!

God Bless

M McKenna

Principal
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